State of

Florida

Public Serbice Commigsion
-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

DATE: Feburary 9, 2000

TO: Division of Records and Reporting (Bayo)

FROM: Division of Legal Services (Fudge)C‘YG

RE: Docket No. 990374-WU - Applicatidm for certificate to operate a water utility in
Highlands County by the Woodlands of I.ake Placid, L.P..

Please place the attached letter, dated February 7, 2000, in the above referenced docket
file.
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ANDREW B. JACKSON

Attorney at Law
150 NORTH COMMERCE AVENUE
P.O. BOX 2025
SEBRING, FLORIDA 33871-2025

Mailing Address Phone (863) 382-3686
P.O. Box 2025 Fax (863) 382-1509
Sebring, FL. 33871-2025 ajackson@digital.net

February 7, 2000

Mr. Dan Hoppe. Dircctor FEB 9 2000

Division of Water and Wastewater Florig
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Fionida Pubiic Service Comnussion Wision of Water ang Wom?] ission
<1y o aste

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard I Hater

Tailahassee. Florida  32399-0850 "
RE:  Annual Report/Woodlands of Lake Placid, Lake Placid. Florida
Dear Mr. Hoppe,

I represent Woodlands of Lake Placid. Lake Placid, and they have requested that 1 contact
you concerning the filing of an annual report for 1999. The Woodlands have applied for a
certification from the Florida Public Service Commission to operate a water utility in Highlands
Coumy, Florida.

The application is pending before the Florida Public Service Commission and 1s on the
agenda for March, 2000. Since the certificate has not yet been issued, and theoretically might never
be issued. Woodlands does not understand why it should be required to file annual report for 1999.

Please review this matter and advise if they are required to file an annual report for 1999.

Your attention to this matter and prompt response will be appreciated.

Sincerely yours,

ABJci
oo Woodlands of Laxe Placid



